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11 May 2022 

 
RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10864 
 
I refer to your email dated 2 May 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:    
 
Details related to the expenditure of commissioned research the Canterbury DHB has awarded to 
external organisations over the last three years. Specifically, I would like to know  

1. how many external commissioned research contracts there have been,  
2. who they went to, and  
3. how much it cost. 

 
We have checked with our CDHB Research Office and the Canterbury DHB has not commissioned any 
external research in the last three years. 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Canterbury DHB & West Coast DHB 
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